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 This is a publication of First United Methodist Church 
1001 Fifth Ave., Conway, SC  29526 

Please visit our website:  www.fumcconway.org 

FUMC Staff 

Reverend Kyle Randle, Pastor kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Tim Whitten, MAR, Dir. of Christian Education tim.whitten@fumcconway.org 

Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant office@fumcconway.org 

Danny Clonts, Bookkeeper danny.clonts@fumcconway.org 

Jan Kyzer, Nursery Coordinator kyzer5@yahoo.com 

Gayle Fanshaw,  Nursery Asst.  

James Graham, Sexton 

Church Office Hours:  Monday-Thursday 8:30-3:30 and Friday 8:30-12:30  

Operating 7,975.73 
Hut Radio 25.00 
Good Samaritan 20.00 
Christmas Shoeboxes 200.00 
World Communion 175.00 
Mission Society 25.00 
Children’s Ministry 3.00 
Building Fund 1,430.00 
Total 9,853.73 

Sunday School 133 
Morning Worship 195 
Monday Bible Study 7 
Wonderful Wednesday 94 
 

Vienna’s 6 
Beanie Weenie’s 3 
CAP 3  
 

Stewardship & Attendance  

The Art Show in the Commons during October will be hand-
made quilts crafted by Sue Dusenbury, Jo Anna Fallaw, 
and Mary Ellen Scarborough. The show is sponsored by 
the music ministry at FUMC to showcase creations by visual 
artists within our church. Anyone interested in showing 
original art work may contact the church office to be put on 
the calendar. 

Chicken Bog, Green Beans, Rolls, Salad Bar,  
and Dessert! 

$5/pp or $15/Family or $5/To-Go Box 
Sonshine Sunday School Class is Cooking! 

Wonderful Wednesday Schedule for October 16 
 
3:00 p.m. Children’s Snack Time / Education Wing 
3:15 p.m. Cherub and Wesley Treble Choir Rehearsal / Rm. 105 
4:00 p.m. W.W. Activities / Education Wing & FLC 
5:30 p.m. Wednesday Evening Meal / Fellowship Hall 
6:15 p.m. Carillon Choir Rehearsal  / Rm. 211   
6:15 p.m. Table Talk / Rm. 123  
7:00 p.m. Chancel Choir Rehearsal / Rm. 105 

The Chancel Choir of FUMC will join with the Choir of 
Trinity UMC, Conway to present John Rutter’s Requiem 
on All Saints’ Day, November 1 at 7:00 P.M. at FUMC. 
Any singer in the church who is interested in singing the 
requiem is invited to sing. Contact Billy Fallaw for music. 
Rehearsals are every Sunday afternoon in October at  
4:00 p.m. at FUMC.  

All Ages! 
Sunday, October 20 

starting at 5:30 p.m. with supper  
followed by fun and fellowship for all as 

we pack and wrap shoeboxes for  
Operation Christmas Child.  

 

 
FUMC Charge Conference  

Monday, October 14  
7:00 p.m.  

in the Sanctuary.  

Birthdays This Week  
 

October 13:  Joann Ray  
October 15:  Daniel Jones 
October 19:  Bob Sunday,  

October 20: Jim Davis, Caroline Fox 

Sunday, November 3:  All Saints Sunday 
Sunday, November 10:  Homecoming 



Serving Next Sunday, October 20 
 

Altar Guild: Janet Martin, Jean Steen, Jill Watts 
Acolytes and Crucifer: Caroline Todd, Erin Todd, Lila Myers 
Liturgist: Tim Whitten 
Counting Committee: (Sunday) Kelly Cooper and Jan Bitting 
(Monday) Maxine Dunn / Margaret Thompson 
Trustee Duty: Jim Edwards 
Sound Technician: Lee Hickman / Charles Hucks / Thomas 
Hickman  
Ushers: Jim Ward (Chairman), Charles Timbes (Co-Chairman) 
Bob Butler, Philip Davis, Andy Hendrick, Blake Hewitt, Spivey 
Hood, Doug Roof, Benjamin Smith, John Steen, Randy Wood. 
Nursery Volunteers: Jill Watts, Sherry Seremet 
Children’s Church: Anna Levy 

Altar flowers are needed. Please take a moment and sign up for a 
Sunday. Altar flowers are not a budgeted item.  They are gifts to 
the church by those who sign up.  

Prayer Concerns 

Assisted Living Facilities:  Emeritus: Bobbie Davis; Conway 
Manor: Edith Lewis; Kingston:  Ruth Coy; Colfax, NC: 
Carolyn Cox; Cornelius, NC: Helen Wakefield; Mt. Prospect, 
IL: Faye Perrault 
At Home: Jane Gore, Wallace Singleton, Laura Johnson,  Bobbie 
Tyler,  Sadie Rae and Genair Hutchinson, Gwen Mishoe, Diana 
Rodwell, Tootsie Atkins, Frankie Hart, Tommy Jordan, Irene 
Calhoun, Ruth Thomas. 

All Elementary Age Children (K5 – 5th 
graders) are invited to Wonderful 
Wednesday afternoons after school. This is a 
time of fun, learning, fellowship, and music 
leading up to our Wednesday night supper. If 

you would like your child to be picked up from school, 
please contact Tim Whitten. 

Operation Christmas Child (Shoeboxes)  
Clothes and Accessories 

Help4Kids Snack Paks Collection 
Vienna Sausage & Beanie Weenies  

CAP Food Items needed this week 
 Peanut Butter and Jelly 

Support our church for FREE 
while shopping online! Just sign up to 
the church’s new fund-raising program 
www.UMCmarket.org which has been 
approved by the UMC Global 
Ministries. A percentage of your 
shopping will be donated to our 
church. Go to UMCmarket and 
become a member! 

FUMC Christmas Shoeboxes 
Mid-September—Mid-October 

 
Clothes & Accessories: (i.e.) Socks, T-shirts, Ball Caps, Hats, 
Scarves, Sunglasses, Watches, Hair Clips, Gloves, Hair Bands, 

Hard Candy, Flashlights with extra batteries, Hair Ribbons.  
Monetary donations are welcomed and appreciated.  

Monday mornings at 10:30 a.m. in the FLC Senior Room: 
“Coffee Talk, Come Fill Your Cup!”  Great time of 
discussion and study!  See Tim Whitten for more 
information! 

Serving This Sunday, October 13 
 

Altar Guild: Janet Martin, Jean Steen, Jill Watts 
Acolytes and Crucifer: Alex & Evan Von Herrmann, 

 Savannah Seremet 
Counting Committee: (Sunday) Kelly Cooper and Jan Bitting 
(Monday) Maxine Dunn / Margaret Thompson 
Trustee Duty: Jim Edwards 
Sound Technician: Lee Hickman / Charles Hucks /  

Thomas Hickman  
Ushers: Jim Ward (Chairman), Charles Timbes (Co-Chairman) 
Bob Butler, Philip Davis, Andy Hendrick, Blake Hewitt, Spivey 
Hood, Doug Roof, Benjamin Smith, John Steen, Randy Wood. 
Nursery Volunteers: Libby Saville, Julie Whitten 
Children’s Church: Ann Stegall 

Ladies Bible Study is being held at Westminster Presbyterian 
Church, 1619 Park View Road, at 10:00 a.m. Ladies will be 
studying the book of Ephesians over the course of 13 (Thursday) 
weekly classes.  Sue Nell Wade will be leading the study. No 
book to purchase, just bring your Bible.  


